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Congratulations to Ms. Britta Guerrero, CEO Sacramento Native American Health Center (SNAHC)
for achieving accreditation by the Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care  (AAAHC),
in addition to certification as a Patient Centered Health Home.  Achieving accreditation
demonstrates SNAHC’s capacity to provide the highest quality of health care services to the urban
American Indians and Alaska Natives that they serve.

Please read IHS’ Sacramento Urban Health Center Achieves Accreditation blog here.
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